
 JGS of Greater Miami 

The Jewish Genealogical Society of Greater Miami  

Inaugurating our own event! 
 

Please join Monday July 6, 2020 at 4:30 pm 
For a Zoom presentation 

  

Robbin Smith 
JGSGM Board Member 

 
Getting Started with FamilySearch  

www.familysearch.org 
 

Robbin Smith is a genealogist by profession and a member of the Association of 

Professional Genealogists.  She has over 20 years of experience researching 

genealogy and is affiliated with several other organizations including the National 

Genealogy Society, our society, and the Utah Genealogy Association.  

 

 

http://www.familysearch.org/

